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Well, here we are in May of 2025.  Of course, Mother’s 

Day is always in May.  Each May we have the Honor of 

Honoring our mothers. The Bible commands us in  

Exodus 20: 12 to “Honor our father and thy mother: 

that thy days may be long upon the land which the 

Lord thy God giveth thee.”  So, if you can, Honor your 

mother on Mother’s Day.  Pray for her, show her how 

much she means to you and tell her how Grateful you 

are for her. We all can Thank God for our Mothers. 

 

Each May, we also have our Senior Adult Picnic.  It will 

be on Thursday May 8
th
 at J. F. Gregory Park in  

Richmond Hill and will start at 11:00 a.m. Please call 

Tewanna at our office for your tickets and you can pay 

when you get there. Please let us know how many are 

coming so that we know how much food to prepare. 

 

Serving Him Together, 

Buddy Wasson 

Savannah Baptist Association Mission Strategist  

revwasson@gmail.com  

 

 

   Marty’s Minutes  

 

 

 

Dear SBA Family,  

I always include in my brief articles a big THANK YOU! For 

without your prayers and gifts to the association, which are 

in turn given to us, we could not have the impact on the 

students, faculty, and staff at the GSU Savannah campus. The 

semester is winding down, and the students, volunteers, and 

Daphne are exhausted, but it's been a great semester. We 

want to give a “special thank you” to Southside Baptist 

Church, which came in and cleared the wooded area around 

the BCM. This would have cost several thousand dollars, had 

we hired a professional contractor. As a result, our BCM is 

now much more visible to students walking to class, and it 

also adds a measure of safety surrounding our building, 

which has a lot of transient traffic from time to time. This act 

of kindness stands to remind me, Daphne, the volunteers, 

and the students that God still has a “wonderful plan” for 

the BCM ministry at Armstrong, and all of you are a part of 

that. So again, I say thank you too all. 

  

Blessings…  

Marty Youngblood, 

Southeast Regional Catalyst 

Pastor Wellness 

c:678-925-7677 

  

Georgia Baptist Mission Board 

4295 Brogdon Exchange 

Suwanee, GA   30024-3980 

Serving churches to advance the Gospel… 

 

 

 

Assembly News     
  

 

 

 

Greetings from the Assembly,  

What a beautiful Easter weekend we just had. We're now 

just a month away from Summer. Have you made your 

plans yet? I know for many of us this is time to start  

locking in dates for the Summer. If you would like to 

check availability, just give me a call. Our space is not just 

good for camps but also for pool parties and picnics.  

If you just want to check us out to see what we have,  

contact me for a meeting.  

 

Thanks for your time. 

 

Dale Griner, Director 

Savannah Baptist Assembly 

Office: 912.772.3368 

Cell: 912.656.6570 www.SBAssembly.org 

Savannah Baptist Center 

 

 

     

 

Vacation Bible School 

 

We are planning to have Vacation Bible School on July 14-17 

from 12:30-3:30pm. If you are interested in helping, we will 

need food items for lunch and snacks. The following  

information is a complete list of the needed items, or you 

may contact us if you have any questions or need additional 

information.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you,  

Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, SBC                                                           

www.savbaptistcenter.org 

 

Like us on           to see current needs and info!  
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Happy Birthday To our Pastors   

& Spouses 

 

Mrs. Jennifer Cone 5/1 

Rev. Kyle Waddall 5/3 

Mrs. Olivia Whaley 5/9 

Rev. Tommy Duke 5/13 

Mrs. Delynn Blake 5/26 

Rev. Steve Blake 5/27 

 

Please let us know if your church has an upcoming 

event, announcement or job opening that you 

would like for us to post on our website! 

All Churches! 

Let us know your dates for your VBS and  

we can get it in the newsletter and our website 

info@sbassociation.org 

Thank you! 

http://www.sbassembly.org/


 

Ministers Meetings  

Mondays at 11:30 am   

 

 

May 5 

Lunch:  Ole Time’s Buffet  209 Stephenson Ave 

 

May 12 

Lunch: Wang’s 2  7601 Waters Ave  

 

May 19 

Lunch: Carey Hilliard’s 3316 Skidaway Road   

 

 

 

Savannah Baptist Association Staff 
 

Rev. Buddy Wasson, Mission Strategist                                           Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, Baptist Center                                             
Mrs. Tewanna Wommack, Financial Secretary                            Rev. Marty Youngblood, Baptist Collegiate Ministries 
Mrs. Connie Martin, Financial Treasurer                                       Dale Griner, Assembly Director 
                             

Savannah Baptist Association                     
704 Wheaton Street                                                
Savannah, GA 31401                                               
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The Baptist Vision 

Calendar  
 

 

May 2025 

May 1, 2025 National Day of Prayer 

May 5,12,19, 2025 Minister’s Meetings at 11:30 am 

May 8, 2025 Senior Adult Picnic  J. F. Gregory Park 

11:00 am  

May 11, 2025 Mother’s Day 

May 14, 2025 Center Volunteer Meeting 11:00 am 

May 19, 2025 Baptist Center Trustee Meeting  

1:30 pm 

May 26, 2025 Memorial Day Offices Closed 

 

June 2025 

June 1, 2025 Disaster Relief Sunday 

June 2, 9, 16, 23, 30, 2025 Minister’s Meeting at 

11:30 am 

June 9-13, 2025 SBC Convention Dallas, TX 

June 15, 2025 Father’s Day 

 
We are on Facebook! 
You can visit us at Savannah Baptist Association. If you cannot find us, email  
connie@sbassociation.org with your Facebook name: @SavAssociation . We will 
give you a “friend invite”. You can also send us pictures and announcements from your 
church and we will try to put them on our Facebook page. We would love to see pictures 
of VBS, musicals, ordinations, etc.       

All events are located on the Associational web site: 

www.sbassociation.org     

To unsubscribe from this newsletter please click on 

unsubscribe 
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All articles are due by noon on the 
25th of the month. Please mark your 

calendars. 

A S S O C I A T I O N  E V E N T S 

 

mailto:connie@sbassociation.org
mailto:info@sbassociation.org?subject=Unsubscribe%20to%20newsletter

